
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week……… 
Our focus book this week has been 

‘Leaf man’. We have explored a 

number of activities such as creating 

our own leaf man or another animal 

on the light board using leaves, 

sticks and acorns. As the children 

really liked the jelly sensory tray 

when we explored spiders, we have 

decided to set different autumnal 

items in jelly for them to uncover 

using tweezers strengthening their 

fine motor skills. The children 

explored different seasonal 

vegetables; they cut them open 

using safety knives and investigated 

the textures and smells.  

 

What we will be exploring and 

learning next week.  
Our focus book will be ‘We’re going on a 

leaf hunt’. This will give us the opportunity 

to extend their knowledge of story 

structures and look at a variety of 

environments covered in the book.  

 

Cheeky challenge 

 

What sounds can you hear when you step 

out of your front door.  

 

 

10th October 2019 

Parent information 
Please ensure your child’s hot school 

lunch is booked by 8:30am of the 

morning their require it. You can 

book the lunches as far ahead as you 

wish. If you forget to book their 

lunch as of next week you will need 

to bring an alternative to the 

nursery by 11:20am.  

Mrs Spicer has decided to go onto 

pastures new. We wish her luck in 

the future.  Her key children have 

been reallocated and we will let the 

those parents know who their new 

key person is when we see you next.  

Upcoming dates 
 

Parent workshops, Join Mrs Hopkins and 

Mrs Papworth for a coffee and some 

information on:- 
 

‘Talk and early reading’ Tuesday 29th 

October 9am – 10am   
 

Tuesday 12th November 2pm and 6pm 

School open day. Have a look around 

reception. 
 

Thursday 21st November 9am – 10:15am – 

Nursery ‘Come and Play’, for those children 

attending that session.   

 

‘Come and Play’ is where you are invited to 

spend some time in the setting joining your 

child in their exploring and learning. We 

have themed some stay and play sessions in 

the past with particular focuses such as 

number, writing and games. We will select 

different days and times throughout the 

year so that the majority of families have 

the opportunity to attend.   

 

 


